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Twin girls Harper and Laney were born to our ICARE
Director Mindy Grimm and her husband Joe on July
3, 2023. They are beautiful and healthy and a
precious answer to many prayers! Our community
is smitten already. 

Program Coordinator Kristi McCaleb is preparing to start
"Health Rocks" curriculum with the county's fifth graders again
soon. ICARE staff and coalition members visited with two fifth
grade classes at Paulette Elementary School at the end of the
school year, and students brilliantly shared all that they
learned. They presented to their classmates and guests on
topics such as "Opiate Use Disorder and Depression" as well
as "How and Why to Avoid Substance Use Disorder." 

Dates to Remember
ICARE Coalition Meetings are the last
Thursday of every month via Zoom.
Watch your email for upcoming links.

Drug Awareness Days at Okies
Pharmacy are the Second Monday of
every month from 3-6 pm - Features
Prevention Education from ICARE, as well
as Naloxone training and Harm
Reduction Services from other area
resources

International Overdose Awareness Day
Memorial Candlelight Service -
Thursday, August 31, 2023 from 7:30-8:30
p.m. at Miller's Chapel United Methodist
Church. Join us to remember those
loved and lost to substance use
disorder. If you would like to include a
loved one's name and/or picture on our
memorial board, send it to
carrie.unioncountyicare@gmail.com. 

Drug Take Back Day - October 28, 2023
10 am - 2 pm at the Sheriff's Office

It's a Girl! And Another Girl!

Programming Starts Up Soon

This project is funded under a grant contract with the state of 
Tennessee Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services 


